
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: opposition to proposed gas station in Borden
Date: Tuesday, July 11, 2023 7:46:32 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: margaret macdonald [mailto:scottishmom@hotmail.com]
Sent: Monday, July 10, 2023 10:48 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: opposition to proposed gas station in Borden

My name is Margaret MacDonald.
I’m writing this to express my outrage at such a ridiculous, money-driven scheme.
How many residents does Danny think live in Borden?
I grew up in Charlottetown, but lived in Borden for 25 years. The people are kind- hearted, and are quick to help out
anyone who is having a difficult time.
The owners of Ceretti‘ s and Howatt’s have supported the community through thick and thin. The community
depends on them.
I am so opposed to Danny building this unnecessary complex.  He would know that this would have detrimental
effects on the current gas stations/stores, and would cause nothing but heartache.
I’m  very troubled that Danny Murphy would even consider ruining people’s livelihoods. 
Could anything EVER be worth that ?
Please do not approve this application.  NOBODY wants it.
Sincerely,
Margaret MacDonald

Sent from my iPad
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